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Hello LIons, 
I can hardly believe that my year as DG is about to begin!! 
 

We are going to kick off our year with a District-wide potluck picnic on Sunday, August 
6.  All Lions in 5M3 and their families are welcome!  See information elsewhere in this 
newsletter.  Please join us!! 

 

I love that my schedule is filling up with club visits.  I am looking forward to those visits. Please contact me 
soon to schedule my visit to your club.  Lion Gary and I  also want to attend as many club activities, fund 
raisers, etc. as we can.  Be sure to let us know about them.  Announce them in our District Newsletter.  I 
see many clubs advertise on social media.  That’s a great way to advertise and attract visitors and possi-
ble new members.  The only social media I use is Facebook. If you want to send me a message, I prefer 
texting over emails. 
 

It’s going to be a great year!! 
DGE Patty 
“Making A Difference” 
 

DG Patty’s Schedule 

July 2-12  Lions International Convention in Boston (& Sightseeing) 
July 20     Fulda/Hadley Clubs Visit 
July 22     COG Meeting in St. Cloud 

Aug. 6      Cabinet Meeting/District Picnic 

 
 
 

 
Hello fellow Lions, 
I hope everyone is enjoying the beautiful MN weather we've been having. I have been 
very busy 
this last month. But of course my whole summer is progressing that way. 

The next time I write this article, I will be the Vice District Governor for 5M3. My goodness, how time flies. 
This last year was an exciting and learning experience. I encourage anyone that is thinking about being a 
District Governor to do it. You make many wonderful new friends. And learn a lot of things about Lions. It 
has been an amazing journey so far And I only expect that it will get better. 
 
In just a couple of weeks I'll be attending the Lions International Convention in Boston. I'm 
excited to be there to support our incoming District Governor Patty! 
I know there are a few changes coming from International. Please be open to them, and we'll all 
try to work through them together. Because "Together we can!" 
Thank you for all that you do. Our district is definitely one to be proud of. 
Until next month, 
 
Make it a great day! 
VDGE Deb 
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